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Tony Young - Planning Technician

Regeneration and Planning

Culture and Environment Directorate

London Borough of Camden

Town Hall extension, Argyle Street, London WC1H 11" May 2012

Dear Tony
Planning application - 2012/1453/P - 57 Pratt Street

Complementary to our current Planning Application - 2012/1453/P - 57 Pratt Street, we
would greatly appreciate your adding the following information from the previously
approved application ref. 2009/3869/P, for the Headhouse, in support of this application:

- Planning Statement
- Construction Traffic Management Plan
- Environmental Study

We have not altered the pertinence of these documents in anyway. The only change
which has evolved, relative to the Headhouse, is confined to the rear (North) elevation.
Immediately adjacent to the former Camden Training Centre building (ie. 57 Pratt
Street.), the parapet is reduced to reveal the single storey nature of the accommodation
immediately behind. This being to assist secondary means of escape from above.

Note: The frontage onto Pratt Street and Royal College Street remain exactly as already
approved as described in the Planning Statement ref.7.5.1 & 7.5.2. The (rear) North
elevation was described as largely obscured from view (ref. 7.7.2) and we do not believe
an addendum is necessary to change anything in the Statement.

Please deposit this letter on file but we hope you agree that we have not undermined the
content of the above supporting documents.

Yours sincerely,

Richard Hughes

Design Director
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